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Mullan, Kate (Contractor)

From: Kalnasy, Debbie

Sent:  Wednesday, December 22, 2004 7:22 AM

To: Muilan, Kate (Contractor)

Subject: FW: Safe Schools/Healthy Students Initiative Grant Awards

Kate -

Please assign a number.

----- Original Message----~

From: Dorsey, Karen

Sent: Tuesday, December 21, 2004 1:33 PM

To: Kalnasy, Debbie .

Subject: FW: Safe Schools/Healthy Students Initiative Grant Awards

Another FOIA

----- Original Message-----

From: Anne Elkins [mailto:aelkins@esd189.org]

Sent: Tuesday, December 21, 2004 1:25 PM

To: Daorsey, Karen

Cc: Lori Stolee; Lyndie Case

Subject: Safe Schools/Healthy Students Initiative Grant Awards

Karen,

I was given your number and eml address by Dr. Crabb of Laurinburg, North Carolina at Scotland
County Schools Office. We applied for and did not receive the SSHS Grant. We are requesting
copies of the grant proposals that received awards of $1,000,000 or less, which is the award category
our grant was written for.

Dr. Crabb mentioned you had permission to send out copies of the Scotland County Schools grant
proposal and we would like one. She also suggested you may be able o send some of the others we are
requesting. Any help you could give would be greatly appreciated. Here is list of the grants we would
like copies of: :

City and Borough of Juneau School District $970,730
Juneau, Alaska

Wheeler County Board of Education $953,182"

Alamo, Georgia

Allamakee Community School District $946,919

Waukon, Towa

Cabool R-IV School District . $957540

Cabool, Missouri ‘

Scotland County Schools $947,980
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Laurinburg, North Carolina

Sandusky City Schools $915,288
Sandusky, Ohio

Chester County School District $956,753
Chester, South Carolina

Clarendon County School District Two $954,017
Manning, South Carolina

(We are dlready receiving a copy of the Crawfordsville Community School Corporation grant,
Crawfordsville, Indiana, $953,195.)

We would appreciate copies of as many of these grant proposals as you are able to send to us. Please
let me know if there are any you are not able to send.

Please mail to:
LORI STOLEE, PREVENTION CENTER DIRECTOR
NORTHWEST Esb 189
1601 R AVENUE
ANACORTES WA 98221

Thank you very much for your time,

Anne Elkins, Administrative Assistant,
Prevention Center

Northwest ESD 189

1601 R Avenue
" Anacortes, WA 98221

360-299-4037
360-299-4070 Fax

Website: http://www.esd189.org/school/prevention.html

A file attached to this email was removed
because the file type is not allowed.

If you believe that this is an error or have any
questions, please feel free to contact us at:

ed.customer.service@ed.gov

Thank you
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